
Prince Charles Hospital, Cwm Taf, Gurnos

We are delighted to announce that after a comprehensive 
trial involving various suppliers at Prince Charles Hospital 
in Merthyr Tydfil, South Wales, our M9 Trauma Stretcher 
has been chosen as the preferred option for their trolley 
renewal project in A&E. 
The fully electric profiling will help reduce the manual 
handling burden on staff in this busy environment whilst 
the class leading ‘low height’ will make it safer and 
easier for patients to enter and exit the platform. The 
outstanding ‘low height’ was also deemed to help speed 
up the process for evaluating patients for discharge by 
eliminating the need to transfer to a bed for evaluation 
hence increasing efficiency and patient throughput. 
Prince Charles Hospital is the second Hospital in the 
South Wales region to have chosen Howard Wright as 
its preferred supplier for its patient trolleys in the last 12 
months and we look forward to long standing relationship 
with this organisation.
 


